
September 6, 2024 

Mr. Jeff Killip, Executive Director/Secretary 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118 – Tariff Revision – Item 15 - Holiday Pickup 

On behalf of Basin Disposal, Inc. - G-118 (BDI), I am filing certain revised tariff pages to update the 
holidays the company will observe.  

Revised tariff pages are included with this filing titled [BDI Tariff No. 95 - G-118 - Holiday Pickup - 
11.1.2024.pdf]. If these tariff pages are approved by the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission, they will become effective November 1, 2024.  

Respectfully, 

Francisco Alcala 
Senior Financial Analyst 
Basin Disposal, Inc. 

cc:  Darrick Dietrich, Basin Disposal, Inc. 
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